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Purchase of a Rear Load Refuse Truck (Addition) for the Transportation Department as requested by
the Fleet Services Department (Citywide)

This purchase of a new rear load refuse truck will be utilized to support the City’s dedicated debris
clean-up program that was created as a result of a Council initiative.  The rear loader is designed to
compact debris to reduce trips to the landfill and maximize productivity and will be operated by a two-
person crew.

The Fleet Services and Transportation Departments and Purchasing recommend authorizing the
purchase using the State of Arizona cooperative contract with Freightliner of Arizona, LLC, at
$194,286.86, based on estimated requirements.  This purchase is funded by the Local Streets Fund.
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